
Next Meeting 
Friday, Nov. 5th 

6pm HH               
6:30pm Meeting in 

Marble Hall  
Please remember to wear  your                

member ID  Badge 

FROM the HELM I would like to welcome everyone to our 28th season of KCBF&BC!  

As we prepare for our new season, we must realize that the challenges from last season are not 
entirely behind us. Our first meeting will be in Marble Hall and masks are optional. 3 feet of social 
distancing is recommended. I will be announcing more news at the meeting. 

Joey and Karen Raspe will be behind the bar happily offering wine, beer and spirts starting at 
6pm. Please thank them for all their hard work and do not forget to leave a generous donation in 
the tip jar. All funds go to restocking the bar. We will start serving food at our December meeting 
and we are looking for volunteers to provide dinners going forward. See Director at Large Danny 
Grimm to volunteer and discuss your menu. 

The pandemic has caused a huge shortage of blood as donors were fearful of donating. We can help by donating this 
Wednesday 11/10 from 9:30 - 2:30. It's easy to make an appointment at oneblood.org. Look for the Big Red Bus in 
the City Hall parking lot. 

Tight lines, Commodore Joe Schmidt  

 

TOURNAMENT NEWS Welcome back to another great fishing year. We have some great tournaments coming up with 
some new sponsors and special tournaments. Please welcome back our major sponsor Marathon Garbage Service along 
with Franks Grill, Queen Conch Construction, Sanibel Glass & Mirror, Keys Rentals by Owners, Gluntz Havana Jacks, Key 
Colony Inn, Centennial Bank and Florida Keys Air Conditioning. Also, we have added another major sponsor Capt. Pipps 
Boat Rentals. We will begin our November tournament with Franks Grills Mangrove Challenge. The heaviest fish will win 
the Champions Division 1st place and 2nd.  There will be 2 added winners in the Tale chasers division. (Tale Chasers are 
those anglers that have never won a tournament) . Besides the Angler of the Year MGS award we have added a Wom-
en’s Angler $300 award sponsored by Capt. Pipps. Remember we will be fishing for our monthly fish and you can win 
only 2 weigh ins. Sign up now and support your Club. 
 
John Fruhmorgen 
 
KCB FISHING UNIVERSITY & RAFT UPS 
Capt. Ron is back from summer travels in Colorado, North Dakota, Wisconsin, San Juan P.R. and just recently Andros 
Island, Bahamas. Lots of fishing back there but now it is good to be back in the islands. Let's talk about our Sunset-
Moon Rise raft up celebrations. 
Here is the schedule for November: 2021-11-19 17:34 EST Sunset, 2021-11-19, 17:54 EST Moonrise.  As usual I will ad-
vise on if we are a go/no go based on the weather. If possible, we may move up or back one day if marine weather al-
lows us to be on the water. Perhaps we could have a prize for the largest fish caught while on the raft-up. 
KCB Fishing University returns again this year with various seminars and building projects. We will repeat the pinfish trap 
build, perhaps do a project on building a wire pinfish/pilchard storage pen. How to build your own blackfin tuna lures. 
How to repair a broken line guide on your fishing rod. How to yellowtail. How to fish for sailfish. I hope to bring a few 
speakers to educate and entertain us. Maybe a boat to lunch cruise or a group trip to East Cape Sable. It is all fun. 
Standby for updates. 
 
Professor & Capt. Ron Teke  

2022 Membership Application 
and Tournament Entry Form 

at end of newsletter 

Check out the Coastal Angler 
Magazine November 2021 Issue 

CLICK HERE 

You can pay your annual 
dues at this                       

Friday’s meeting 
Check or Cash, $45pp 

Make checks payable to  
KCBF&BC 

https://coastalanglermag.com/e-magazine/florida-keys/




OneBlood  
Bloodmobile in KCB  
Wednesday Nov 10 

9:30-2:30 



 

Membership Application 2022 
 
NAME:  
 
LOCAL PHYSICAL ADDRESS:  
 
CELL PHONE NUMBER:  
 
EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 
If partner desires membership, please enter information below: 
 
PARTNER NAME:  
 
PARTNER CELL PHONE NUMBER:  
 
PARTNER EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 
HOW LONG DO YOU STAY LOCALLY EACH YEAR:  
 
Please scan or photograph and email to pat.fischer1@verizon.net or print and mail to Key Colony 
Fishing and Boating Club, PO Box 510877, Key Colony Beach, FL 33051. 
 
DATE:    SIGNATURE:  
 
KCB residents are given priority in club membership.  Each year in January the club’s executive 
board brings in new members based on how many people have left or not renewed.  Each year this 
number is different.  Presently there is an approximate wait of 0-2 years for KCB and 6-7 years for 
non-KCB.  NOTE:  All new members are required to volunteer to work for the Club at one of the Club 
events for a minimum of 2 hours the first year upon becoming a member and then a minimum of 2 
hours every two years thereafter.   
 
 

Please print legibly or we have no way of contacting you. 

mailto:pat.fischer1@verizon.net


 
$70 Entry fee includes all 2021/22 tournaments   

 
 

Bring this tournament entry form to the next meeting or mail it in with a check to                                           
KCBF&BC, POB 510877, KCB, FL, 33051-0877                                                                                        

John Fruhmorgen, Tournament Director, 813.263.9668, rentals@keyshomeaway.com 

2022 Tournament Entry Form 

Name 

Cell 

Address Telephone 

Email 

 

KCBF&BC Executive Board 
  

Commodore Joe Schmidt, (856) 857-4611, bigjoesbt@hotmail.com 
Vice Commodore Suzan Redding (607) 857-0682, topspinten@aol.com 

Tournament Director John Fruhmorgen, (813) 263-9668, rent@77keys.com   
Recording Secretary Diane Slusher (330) 646-1889, amatodla@yahoo.com 

Membership Secretary Pat Fischer (302) 841-7156, pat.fischer1@verizon.net 
Treasurer Stephanie Withrow (302) 420-8044, stephwit64@gmail.com 

Director at Large Danny Grimm (302) 236-3609, dannygrimm11@yahoo.com 
Fundraising Chairman Joey Raspe (305)393-7646 joeyraspe@bellsouth.net 
Past Commodore Tom Alferes (508) 965-5303 nowpacking@comcast.net 

Newsletter Gail Cortelyou, (305) 394-2480, gecortelyou@gmail.com 
 

mailto:rentals@keyshomeaway.com

